Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 9:21 AM
To: Amy Ow

Subject: Safety of Highlands Neighborhood

From: Gene McKenna <mckennagene@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2019 7:19 PM

To: Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>

Subject: Safety of Highlands Neighborhood

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Supervisor Pine,

| am concerned about safety of the Highlands community due to the Chamberlain development project. The contractor
is stating in the drainage report that he cannot meet all county recommendations.

| understand that complying with the drainage plan was a condition for approval. How is it then that this project can be
continuing forward?

| am sure | do not have to remind you that drainage issues caused a landslide on a similarly situated property along
Polhemus Road. | am aware as a county tax payer that | had to pay for that mistake.

| am concerned that similar safety issues will arise from this project. | am concerned that this developer will be long gone
when that happens and County taxpayers will have to foot the bill to clean up the mess.

What assurances can you provide that the proper processes are being followed, and County has taken appropriate steps
to ensure the safety and reasonable ability to recoup any costs for damages that may come down the road?

Gene McKenna

Camille Leung, Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County

455 County Center, 2™ Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

Phone - 650-363-1826

Fax —650-363-4849



